
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers        15th February 2022 

 

 

 

We are writing to inform you that, at February half term, our Design Technology groups rotate between 

Design technology and Food Technology. Due to constraints in our timetable this will create some 

movement in other subjects in this block (music, ICT and Guidance). For some students their teacher 

may change but student groups and curriculum time will not. We would like to assure you that these 

changes will not affect students in any other way. 

 

Students will receive an updated timetable on Monday 28th February and these changes will be 

communicated to them by teachers and form tutors. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C. Crooks 

 

Mrs C. Crooks 

Assistant Headteacher 


